
 

Tel:       01236 794890 
Fax:            0141 779 3950 
E-Mail:    enquiries@chrystonhigh.n-lanark.sch.uk 
Date:  22nd October 2018 
 
        
 
        Head Teacher: Jonny Mitchell 
        Learning & Leisure Services 
        Chryston High School 
        Lindsaybeg Road 
        Chryston High School  
        Glasgow G69 9DL 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am writing to you to give you information about the S1 Parents’ Welcome Evening and dates for your diary.  

 S1 Parents’ Welcome Evening 

Last year when I spoke to S1 parents about the timing of report card and the parents meeting, they told me 

they would have liked an earlier visit to the school.  However, they agreed with teachers that before 

Christmas was too early to get valuable information about their children’s progress.  It was decided that an 

open evening would be helpful.   

The open evening will take place on Thursday 8th of November from 6.30pm until 8.30pm.  The evening will be 

organised by our S1 pupils, your children, and the aim is to give you an opportunity to find out how they are 

settling in and what they have been learning.  There will be an opportunity to visit departments and find out 

about school clubs.  Teachers will be present to talk about learning in their departments.  Pupils are also 

running a café throughout the evening serving tea, coffee and home baking. 

S1 Tracking Report 

The first tracking report will be issued on Thursday 22nd of November.  It will give you an indication how your 

child is settling in and the progress they are making in their learning.  I will issue a letter with the reports.  

Dates for your Diary 

S1 Parents’ Welcome Evening 8th        November Opportunity to visit the school with your child 

S1 Tracking Report 1 22nd November Information about your child’s progress 

S1 Tracking Report 2 14th March Information about your child’s progress. 

S1 Tracking Report 3 9th May  Information about your child’s progress 

S1 Parent Teacher Consultation 

Meetings 4.15 pm till 6.30 pm 

21st            March Parents make appointments to speak to class 

teachers 

 

I hope you will be able to join us at the Welcome Evening.  In the meantime, if there is anything I can help you 

with regarding your child’s learning, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Depute Head Teacher      
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